FARNHAM RUGBY CLUB SURVEY – May 2012
Summary
The aims of the survey of all club members were


· To help understand which aspects of the current club we need to take forward to the new ground 

· To determine the most effective methods of communicating with club members and of selling club merchandise

· To develop a list of potential volunteers / sponsorship contacts / new Foundation members

Key statistics are as follows:

· A total of 219 members responded to the survey: 39 seniors, 55 junior parents, 100 mini parents and 22 social members.

· 95.8% of respondents felt that the friendly atmosphere of our current club was a very important aspect to preserve but only 50.9% thought value for money was very important.

· 70.9% felt that an electronic newsletter or emails were the most effective way of communicating with club members. The next highest was the website at 37.9%.
· A total of 492 people said that they were willing to volunteer for one or more tasks or activities at the club 

· 53 people said that they had skills or services which the club could use (some we are already using) 
· 20 people wanted more information on the Foundation (64 were already members) – these are being followed up.

· 28 people responded that they had contacts who may be willing to become advertisers or sponsors – these are being followed up

· 83.6% thought that being able to buy club merchandise on line would be really helpful

· 191 people’s levels of satisfaction with the club were either excellent or good. None were poor!
